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I strongly oppose SB 952 because I feel the good people of Oregon should be 

choosing the senators and judges to represent our state through the election 

process. Anything less would be creating a government that is scewed to one party 

or the other.  

Iam tired of seeing the representatives of the Oregon government keep coming up 

with these lowly tactics to manipulate and rip off the Oregon people. 


